
Planning Board March 10 2018 

LOVELL MAINE 04051 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT; Ed Ryan, Kevin McDonald, Jane Lansing and Richard Legere 

Absent; Karen Bacchiocchi, Pat Williams and Al Broyer 

Also Present; Sarah 

 Clemmons, Bill Paulman, John and Gretchen Geddis Stan Tupaj and Ron McAllister. 

Meeting called to order at 10:00am 

Minutes were approved after a motion from Mr. Legere, vote was unanimous. 

Geddis issue;  

The town attorney advised that the deed is not binding and may be amended. A public hearing is 

required and will take place at the next Planning Board meeting which is set for April 4 2018. 

Motion by Mr. Legere to do so, vote is unanimous. 

Causal discussion ensues concerning Evergreen Valley. 

Meeting is adjourned at 10:20 am 

Respectfully submitted, Kevin McDonald 

A special Thank you goes out to Stan Tupaj for providing refreshment and insight. Stan is 

always welcomed and appreciated at all the board meetings 


